
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2020 
 
Good Evening, 
 
As I indicated in my earlier correspondence to families, the coronavirus situation is evolving rapidly. Given the                 
recent update from Governor Cuomo, Monday is now a staff development day for Canastota – students will not                  
report to school. Furthermore, all extra-curricular activities are cancelled until further notice. District leadership              
has determined that it is important for our staff to have an opportunity to work together on Monday in order to                     
address our long-term plan as we await adequate clarification of the Governor’s statements earlier today.               
Again, thank you for your patience during this extremely difficult time.  Stay safe and enjoy the weekend.  
 
Sincerely,  
Shawn D. Bissetta 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 

 


